From: Ronny Clay

To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Buffalo River
Date: Sunday, September 9, 2018 5:51:42 PM

Administrators and Staff

I have great concern for preservation of Arkansas’ Natural Treasure, the Buffalo River. | am concerned
for the water quality of the river near the area of Big Creek.

I respectfully request that you consider including Big Creek and the impaired sections of the Buffalo
River in Category 5 Designation of the Draft 2018 Impaired Waterbodies list.

Thank you for your attention to this highly important issue.
Ronny Clay

46 N Olive Av

Fayetteville AR 72701

850-830-5373
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